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Dear Brother Knights,  

As we begin a new fraternal 

year, I would like to thank Herb 

Zimmerman for his exceptional 

service and selfless dedication to 

our Council. This is not just an 

empty statement; Herbs’ leader-

ship truly epitomized our core 

principles of Charity, Unity, Fraternity, and Patriotism. 

I have been amazed at his devotion and consistent 

involvement in our Council and I am humbled to have 

had his mentorship. I hope to be worthy to uphold the 

trust this Council has now placed in me. 

Congratulations to all as we have been informed that 

we have received the Star Council Award for 2015-

2016! No small feat and something that would not 

have been achieved if not through the incredible hard 

work last year from our officers, chairmen, and espe-

cially Chancellor Joe Gesker and our new Insurance 

Agent Leo Durán. 

There is always more work to be done in this vibrant 

Council and busy St. Leo’s Parish. The opportunities 

to serve are what help bind us as Fraternal Brothers in 

our Catholic Faith. I hope to build on the momentum 

that Herb established. My goal is to grow our organi-

zation –to be “fishers of men” and attain Star Council 

in this Fraternal Year. I ask that each one of you to 

think about how you can serve to make this Council 

better. Maybe consider Committee Chairmanship, 

Program Director, or to just help with an event that 

you are passionate about. To that end, I encourage 

everyone to attend the upcoming Officers Meeting to 

learn about our many Activities in your Father Dia-

mond Council. 

Other Highlights for July and August: 

Officers Meeting Jul 5     7:30pm 

Monthly Meeting Jul 12   7:30pm Rosary 

              8:00pm Meeting 

(Continued on page 2) 

 

Brothers, 

Congratulations and welcome to the following Brother 

Knights who were recently celebrated into the Father 

Diamond Council as First Degree Knights: 

Yerko Baptista-Garvizu 

Mazen Baroudi 

Keith Brown 

David Ferry 

Reid Frankhouser 

Sean Jehu 

Timothy Johnston 

Rogelino Lucero 

Jose Raul Marroquin 

Peter Mbyru 

John Natolly 

Leocadio Rosas 

Antonio Treminio 

 

June “Degrees of Interest” 

Proximate Exemplifications 

Degree Updates for July and August to be published 

by Ceremonials@VAKofC.org 

Again, thank you all for your continued support of 

Council 6292 Recruitment! 

Your friend in Christ, 

Joe Gesker 

Chancellor, Father Diamond Council, 6292 

Pray Everyday 
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Congratulations to our newly elected officers! 

President: Lynne Morrison 

Vice President: Beth Ward 

Secretary:  Priscilla Hogan 

Treasurer:  Ann Todd 

We are looking forward to a great year! Our next meeting will be 

on be on Tuesday, July 18th at 7pm.  

Don’t forget-we now meet on the third Tuesday of each month!  

God Bless, 

 

 

Lynne Morrison, President 

Corporate Communion Mass Jul 16   5:00pm 

Officer Installation Mass/Dinner Jul 16   6:15pm 

Officers Meeting Aug 2   7:30pm 

Monthly Meeting Aug 23 7:30pm Rosary 

              8:00pm Meeting 

 

I look forward to working with our newly installed Officers and 

as your Grand Knight. I am thankful for this opportunity to serve.  

Faithfully in Christ, 

Keith Morrison 

Grand Knight 

(Continued from page 1) 

Sunday, August 28 
9:30am to 2:30pm 

In the parking lot near Providence Hall 

and next to the ballfield. 

 

 

 
 

Please use the link below to 
schedule your donation.  

 

http://www.cnmcblooddonor.com/

index.cfm?group=op&step=2&opid=4129 

https://www.cnmcblooddonor.com/index.cfm?group=op&step=2&opid=4129
https://www.cnmcblooddonor.com/index.cfm?group=op&step=2&opid=4129
https://www.cnmcblooddonor.com/index.cfm?group=op&step=2&opid=4129


 
We want to wish all of our Brother Knights born in the month 

of July & August a very Happy Birthday: 

July 

John Cerny 2 

Reid Frankhauser 3 

Henry Loutsenhizer 3 

Dennis Makurat 5 

Marlon Manalastas 5 

Carlos Jaramillo 6 

Thomas Gross 10 

Richard Kotzenmacher 12 

James Smith 13 

William Felmlee 15 

Lawrence Novack 15 

Rolando Santos 15 

Nathan Rasmussen 17 

Denis Brosnan 18 

Paul Cutlip 18 

William Lahneman 18 

Christopher Sheridan 18 

Kurt De Soto 19 

Antonio Treminio 19 

Jose Aguilar 20 

Brian Wilson 23 

Manuel Calix 24 

William Cross 25 

Gregory Savitske 25 

David Frazier 26 

Wolfgang Richter 26 

William Stack 26 

Thomas Hogan 27 

Ronald Beckwith 28 

Leone Monticone 28 

Justin Scher 28 

Stephen Davis 30 

Scott Krushinski 30 

Stephen Kehoe 31 

John Maddox 31 

August 

Abraham Agustin 1 

Keith Fimian 2 

Vincent Fetta 4 

Paul Kyle 5 

Martin Woscek 6 

Nelson Clinch 7 

Jaime Gutierrez 7 

Matthew Groppe 9 

Lawrence Cook 11 

Richard Deitos 11 

Nicholas Lellock 11 

Arnaldo Morello 11 

Matthew Ram 11 

David Meredith 12 

Sean Rice 12 

William Turner 12 

Thomas Donovan 14 

Manuel Garcia 14 

Amando Madan 14 

David Makarsky 14 

Kevin Darr 16 

Stephen Rodgers 16 

Joseph Schrama 16 

James Pierce 17 

Michael Pipan 17 

Michael Plumstead 17 

Alejandro Trujillo 21 

Christopher Wieczorek 21 

Stanley Greer 22 

Paul Scarborough 24 

James Robinson 26 

Timothy Semler 26 

George Jayne 28 

Philip Krebs 28 

Lawrence Novack 30 

Installation of Assembly Officers: All members and their families are invited and welcome to attend the Installation of Officers for 

Fr. Malloy Assembly (as well as Msgr. Bradican & Fr. Casey Assemblies) at St. Leo the Great Catholic Church  on Sunday, July 3rd, 

following the 5PM Mass. All Sir Knights are encouraged to wear SOCIAL Regalia (that is tux with social baldric... if not, coa t & tie 

WITHOUT baldric); all other members may come in coat & tie. A dinner will follow in the school gym. Please advise Faithful Na vi-

gator-elect Dave Todd, Jr., at djtoddjr@gmail.com if you will be attending. 

Next Assembly Meeting: Next meeting for Fr. Malloy Assembly will be Wednesday, July 20, in Providence Hall. Rosary will begin 

at 7:30PM, followed by 4th Degree Café (think grilled hot dogs & hamburgers... perfect for a summer evening!). The meeting itself 

will start at 8:20, and should end about 9PM. 

A special thanks to the Brother Knights who assisted with the 

Corpus Christi Procession on Sunday, May 29: 

Honor Guard: District Marshal SK David Todd, Sr., Color 

Corps Commander SK Vince Wilson, PFN Paul Cooke,  

PFN Dennis Makurat, PFN Dave Todd, Jr., SK Tim Hogan, 

SK Pat McGuire, SK Alfonso Munevar, SK Tim Tilson, and 

SK Matt West. 

Traffic Control: James Hogan, John Eldred, DGK Keith 

Morrison, Mark Walther, and PGK Mark Wozniak. 

mailto:djtoddjr@gmail.com
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Now it is time to honor our Knight of the Year: Our Council has many active brother 

Knights, but no one that gives more to the Council this year than this gentleman. Of the 

40+ events and projects our council runs every year, it is easier to list those few events 

that our nominee is not involved with. He has been an active mentor to the me. He is an 

inspiration to all new and current Knights as to what being a Knight of Columbus 

means in terms of service to the parish, service to family, and service to the community. 

Our nominee for Knight of the Year is always present, always positive and always ex-

cited about what we as a Council can accomplish. He is an outstanding ambassador for 

our council at the 4th Degree Assembly, within our District, and at the State level. He 

joined the Knights when he was 66 years old. One can only imagine what he could 

have accomplished if he had been asked to join earlier. This individual recognizes what being a Knight has done for him and i s constant-

ly recruiting new members into the council, who respond to his energy and enthusiasm.  

We nominated this outstanding brother Knight for the Virginia State Knight of the Year. He has received a certificate as a Fi nalist for that 

award. Because of his energy and demonstrated love for all that the Knights of Columbus represent, we are proud to say, our K night of 

the year for 2015-2016 is Past Grand Knight Patrick McGuire!! 

This family is extremely active in our Parish as lay leaders. The nominee and his wife 

are Co-Chairs of the Bishop’s Lenten Appeal committee for the Parish and served on 

the Parish Capital Campaign Committee. He is an altar server for the 6:15 AM mass 

and has served as a lector. She is a parish collections counter. Both are active Eucharis-

tic Ministers. They co-chair the Eucharistic Minister’s program scheduling and coordi-

nating EMEs for all masses which include the six Sunday Masses as well as weekday 

Masses and Holy Day Masses. They provide all EME training for the Parish.  

The family is actively involved in the local community. The nominee serves as Block 

Captain for their Community Association and has served on their board of directors. 

His wife has served as president of their community association. Both the nominee and his wife currently serve on the Civic A ssociation 

Committee for the City at the request of their city’s Mayor.  

The family, as a whole, is regularly assisting with the programs of the Council and our Ladies Auxiliary group. All family me mbers con-

tribute to the working of the Council and success of our programs. Their son is a member of the Knights of Columbus, a Past G rand 

Knight, and is a Past Faithful Navigator. His wife served as the President of the Ladies of Virginia and his daughter is currently an of-

ficer for the Ladies of Virginia. Both ladies are active members of the Ladies auxiliary for our council. Our nominee has ser ved as Finan-

cial Secretary for the Council for the past 4 years and is actively involved on many of the council activities including memb ership 

drives, KOVAR, and degree ceremonials. 
This family has been a model of how involved and dedicated an entire family can be when immersed in the activities of a Counc il. As a 

family, they have been, and continue to be, involved in KofC activities at local, District and State levels. Their activities  with the Knights 

of Columbus are evenly balanced with their activities with the Parish and with their local community. They are an involved fa mily 

demonstrating our principals of Charity, Unity and Fraternalism in every way.  

We are proud to honor David and Ann Todd as our Family of the Year. 

At the first meeting in July of last year a brother Knight came up to me and introduced 

himself. He said that I was going to be very busy for the next year and being editor of 

the newsletter was a lot of work. He volunteered to take over the editorship of the 

newsletter. That was a wonderful start to my year as Grand Knight – my first volun-

teer!! 

This individual not only lifted a very difficult and time consuming job off my shoul-

ders but did it so well that we had to submit examples of his efforts to the Virginia 

State Council for judging. 

Our Council newsletter, The Lookout, was chosen as the Large Council Outstanding 

Newsletter for 2015-2016. I want to congratulate our outstanding newsletter editor, Joe Paratore! 



Vincent John (named after Sts. Vincent de Paul and John Bosco) was born at 2:07pm on Thursday, June 23rd. 9 lbs, 12 oz, 21 in ches long. 

Praise God!! It's been a long 40 weeks, but Chris and Nina are so grateful for their little blessing! 

This award is to someone who throughout the entire year, has been there to help me 

whenever I needed someone to help with something, anything. He has not chaired any 

committees on his own, he has not served as an officer and therefore did not have to 

attend the Officer’s meetings. In fact this Knight did everything he did this year be-

cause he loves to be part of what the Knights of Columbus stand for.  

He has been a bartender, a ticket seller, Easter Egg hider, breakfast cook, kitchen help-

er, serving line helper, and clean up volunteer. He worked with Pat McGuire on KO-

VAR all 4 days of the campaign and Christmas and New Year’s Eve for our special 

collections, collecting and counting money. 

He has been the “Energizer Bunny” for this council all year. When I am down or tired, he is there with his special smile and the ques-

tion.. “what can I do to help?” He was at the Virginia State Annual meeting participating in the meetings and volunteering to  work the 

Northern Virginia Hospitality room. He even has gone to other State meetings to learn more about what the Knights are about. I predict 

this man will be a Grand Knight of this Council in a few years. He has been a Knight for only a little over 1 year! I am prou d to present 

the Grand Knight’s Award for 2015-2016 to a great guy and an outstanding Knight of Columbus, to Brother Gilbert (Gib) Flodine! 

This next award is to recognize our submittal to the annual Inter-Service Club Council 

event at Sherwood Center on August 3rd. 

A member of the Knights of Columbus for 23 years, this individual has been extremely 

active in KofC activities. As a recent retiree, he has found many more ways to give 

back to his community. He volunteers one day a week for Fairfax County’s Volunteer 

Fairfax assisting the Council for Aging program. He works the polls for all elections for 

the Board of Elections. He is active with the Saint Vincent DePaul Society at St. Leo 

the Great Catholic Church assisting with stocking and reorganizing the pantry and de-

livering food to needy parishioners. He volunteers often (up to 3 times a week) to drive 

for the Shepherd’s Center providing mobility to senior citizens to get to Dr.’s appointments, and even shopping.  

With all that, He is an even more active member of the Knights of Columbus. This past year alone, he has volunteered for our Adopt-A-

Spot program cleaning up Old Lee Highway, has delivered food baskets and Christmas presents to needy families for Thanksgivin g and 

Christmas, worked with the Feed the Homeless committee providing meals to the homeless in DC. He rejuvenated our Parish Blood -

mobile program, He has volunteered on several activities where the Knights support St Leo School including the Race for Educa tion, 

and the Crimson and Gold Gala. Youth activities include coordinating pictures (taken by his wife) for Breakfast for Santa and  the Easter 

Egg Hunt. 

He is a modest individual and most people do not even know how much he volunteers for the community as a whole. We are proud to 

present John Eldred as our Volunteer of the Year for 2015-2016. 

NATIONALS vs METS 
A group of Knights and wives are treating Father Baez to a 

Washington Nationals Verses the New York Mets ball game on 
Wednesday September 14, 2016.  

The game is at 4:05 which allows for getting home early.   
Our tickets are in Section 131 – Rows LL, MM, and 

NN – Seats 17-21. 
If anyone wants to join us there are seats still available in this area.  

 Questions – Call Jack Cotner (703) 323-5785 or e-mail cotnerjohn@aol.com 

mailto:cotnerjohn@aol.com
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Our Outstanding Young Man of the year currently has a 4.35 GPA and 

has made the A/B Honor Roll each year of his 4 years in High School 

and is a member of the National and Spanish Honor Societies. He has 

received a $5,000 per year music scholarship to James  

Madison University, beginning Fall 2016. As can be expected his 

involvement with church, school and community activities are also 

too numerous to list here, but here are some of the highlights:  

 A three time Diocesan High School Work Camp Participant.  

 He has volunteered two summers as a Junior High Work Camp 

High School Helper. 

 He volunteered at Band Camp, helping middle schoolers learn how 

to play instruments and begin to play and read music. 

 He is an active member of the parish High School Youth Ministry 

program and is a member of the Leadership Council. 

 He participated in the Corporal & Spiritual Works of Mercy that 

have been sponsored by Youth Ministry, including packing meals for 

St. Vincent de Paul & Christ House and leading the group of middle & 

high school teens Christmas caroling to a local nursing home.  

 He demonstrates his leadership skills with large scale youth events, including emceeing the annual Coffee House and Art Show in 

addition to performing. 

 He is a Teen Lector and lectors at Mass once a month. 

 He participates in the March for Life activities and praying the rosary to end abortion.  

 He is a talented musician and member of his High School Band and Marching Band all 4 years of high school and a Section Leade r 

in the band for 2015-2016.  

 He is the 7th ranked bassoonist in the State of Virginia. 

 He participates in Travel Soccer and was a Captain of the Junior Varsity Soccer Team for his high school for 9th and 10th gra de. He 

also is a youth soccer referee in the community. 

Our Outstanding Young man of the Year is an intelligent, multi-talented young man deserving of this recognition. Please congratulate  

Keith Brown as our Outstanding Young Man of the Year! 

Jerome and Keith Brown with GK Herb Zimmerman. 

Herb Zimmerman, soon to be our Hall Manager, now has Council Hats, as shown, for sale to anyone interested.  

He only ordered 50 and half of them sold in the past couple weeks.  

Call Herb at 703-623-6299 to reserve your hat. The cost is only $12. 

Father Whitestone has set the date for the Parish Picnic to be held on 

Saturday, September 17th. There will be no rain date. Tim Tilson will 

again head up the Knights portion of the parish picnic. Tim will be con-

tacting folks in September to volunteer for various  

activities such as: working the grill, serving beer from the beer truck, 

pouring soda, working the serving line, and/or scooping ice 

cream. Luckily no cotton candy.  

Please contact Tim at hmslydia@msn.com as we get closer. 

mailto:hmslydia@msn.com


 

This young lady is a straight A student who has been home educated 

since kindergarten. Some of her academic highlights include but are 

not limited to: teaching herself Algebra 2 and Physical Science (8th 

grade, with assistance of textbooks), completing three years of Latin 

by the 7th Grade, and is currently a second year Russian student 

using high school and college level curriculum. 

Her involvement with church, school and community activities are 

too numerous to list, but here are some of the highlights: 

 She co-organized "Operation Christmas Child" to provide gifts of 

hygiene supplies, toys, clothes and school items to children living in 

strained circumstances abroad. 

 She organized the "Tenderheart Scavenger Hunt to help younger 

girls in American Heritage Girls earn their badges. 

 Since 2013, she has participated in a multitude of Youth Ministry 

sponsored Spiritual and Corporal Works of Mercy, including but not 

limited to: Christmas Caroling for Nursing Home Residents, making 

rosaries for the local Catholic women's clinic, making baby blankets 

and gift bags for the parish Gahriel Project, and packing 180 meals for St. Vincent de Paul and Christ House.  

 Since the second grade, she has been an active member of the parish Junior Legion of Mary, serving as their Treasurer (2015 -2016). 

 She is an active member of the American Heritage Girls, earning the Lewis and Clark Award as a Heritage Girl Explorer, after com-

pleting 30 Hours of Community Service and earning a Badge in each section of activity and is currently working towards Dolly 

Madison Award, American Heritage Girls. 

 She participates in the March for Life activities and praying the rosary for an end to abortion.  

 She is a “renowned” babysitter in her community, and an apprentice gardener in the neighborhood Green Thumb program.  

 Being with all of her siblings all day for school she has set up a "pre school" for her youngest sister, teaching her all of her letters 

and numbers. She tutors her younger siblings in typing, grammar, math and Latin.  

This is an outstanding highly educated, involved and mature young woman, very deserving of this recognition. Please congratul ate 

Louisa Greer as our Outstanding Young Woman of the Year! 

Carol and Stan Greer with their daughter Louisa and Grand 

Knight Herb Zimmerman. 

Sunday, July 16, 2016 will be our Installation of 2016-2017 Council Officers. We will have our Corporate Communion at the 5:00pm 

Mass in St. Leo the Great Church followed by the installation in the church. There will be a reception in Providence Hall aft erward. 

The council will provide roast beef and baked ham, salad, rolls and dessert. We ask that everyone bring either an appetizer (Alphabet A 

thru L) or a side dish to share (Alphabet M thru Z).  

Incoming officers are requested to wear coat & tie, others business casual.  

ALL KNIGHTS AND THEIR FAMILIES ARE INVITED. 

The Troop of Girl Scouts here at St Leo's has chosen KOVAR as their charity to donate some of their profits 

from Girl Scout Cookies campaign. They donated $70 in cash and 3 cases of cookies.  

We need to convert cookies to cash!!  Cookies sell for $4 per box but we will accept donations.   We have  

Do-Si-Dos, Savannah Smiles, Trefoils, Thin Mints, Rah-Rah Raisins (new), and Tagalongs. 

Call Herb Zimmerman at 703-385-9455 and tell him how many you want!! 

tel:703-385-9455
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At the wine bar – left to right: Keith Morrison, Matt & 
Ruth West, George Billy 

Before dinner conversation – left to right: John 
Cesarini, Linda Leightley, Tim Tilson, and Ellie Cesarini 

Cocktail conversations - Left to right: Tom and MaryLu 
Gross, Ann and David Todd 

Charlie Kraiger and daughter Sylvia 
Father Whitestone’s remarks and blessing before 
dinner 

Emcee Dan Purtill 

GRAND KNIGHT’S BALL 

Past Grand Knights being recognized 
Immediate Past State Deputy Steve Burnley and wife Lucretia 

In background: Past State Deputy Tom Hogan and wife Flo 
George and Thelma Billy 

Past Grand Knight Pat McGuire with Future Grand 
Knight Keith Morrison and wife Lynne 

Post Banquet entertainment from Bob Crerie 
and Jimmy Naccarato of the Mudlark’s 

Mary Jo and Greg Hartley 



 

July 2016 
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

26  27 28 
 
6:30 Rosary 
7:00 Steak Night 
8:30 Brief Mtg 

29 30 1 2 

3 4 
 

Independence 
Day 

5 
 
7:30-Officers Mtg @ 
Hall 

6 7 8 9 
 
8:00 AM Rosary to 
end Abortion 

10 11 
 
7:15 Bingo - FFx 
Nursing Home 

12 
 
7:30 PM Rosary 
8:00PM Meeting @ 
hall 

13 
 
7:00 PM Council 
Audit 

14 15 16 
5:00 Corporate 
Communion 
6:15 Installation of 
Officers 
7:00 Install. Dinner 
@ Hall 

17 18 19 
11:00AM- Gray Gost 
Luncheon  
7:00PM Ladies of 
#6292 Mtg 
7:00 PM Council 
audit 

20 
 
7:30 Fr Malloy 
Assembly Mtg 

21 22 23 

24 25 26 27 28 29 30 

31 1 2 
 
7:30 PM Officers 
Meeting 

3 4 5 6 

 



August 2016 

September 2016 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

31 1 2 
 
7:30 PM Officers 
Meeting 

3 4 5 6 

7 8 
 
7:15PM Bingo @  
Ffx Nursing Ctr 

9 10 11 12 
 

Founders 
Day 

13 
 
8:00 Rosary to end 
Abortion 

14 15 
 

Assumption 

16 
 
11:00 Gray Gosts 
Luncheon  
7:00 Ladies of #6292 
Mtg 

17 
 
7:30 Fr Malloy 
Assembly Mtg 

18 19 20 

21 22 23 
 
7:30 PM Rosary 
8:00 PM Business 
Meeting 

24 25 26 27 

28 
 

BloodMobile 
9:30-2:30 

29 30 31 1 2 3 

 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

28 
 

BloodMobile 
9:30-2:30 

29 30 31 1 2 3 

4 5 
 

Labor Day 

6 
 
7:30 Officer's 
Meeting 

7 8 9 10 
 
8:00 Rosary to End 
Abortion 

11 12 
 
7:10PM Steelers at 
Redskins 
7:15 Bingo @ FFx 
Nursing Hm 

13 
 
7:30 Rosary 
8:00 General Mtg 

14 15 16 17 
 

Parish Picnic 
8-4 

18 
Family Breakfast 
After 7:30 & 
9:00 Masses 
1PM Cowboys at 
Redskins 

19 20 
 
7:00 Ladies of #6292 
Mtg 

21 
 
7:30 Fr Malloy 
Assembly Mtg 

22 23 24 
 

Crab Feast 
6PM 

25 
 
1PM Redskins at 
Giants 

26 27 
 
7:30 Rosary 
8:00 1st Degree & 
Mtg 

28 29 30 1 
 

State Meeting - 
Fredericksburg 

 



 

Officers 

Grand Knight  Keith Morrison  703-304-8540 

Chaplain  Deacon Marques Silva 703-389-9154  

D Grand Knight  Joe Gesker  703-435-4811 

Chancellor  Dan O’Malley 703-385-2010 

Financial Sec.  David Todd, Sr. 703-352-2724 

Treasurer  Tom Gross 703-273-0631 

Recorder  James Hogan 703-385-1292 

Lecturer  Ed Cuccias 703-408-0180 

Advocate   Joseph Burg 484-883-9537 

Warden    John Eldred 703-932-1322 

Inside Guard  Charlie Kraiger 703-667-0241 

Outside Guard  Gib Flodine 703-698-9497  

Outside Guard Alphonso Munevar  703-385-1292 

3yr Trustee Herb Zimmerman  703–385-9455 

2yr Trustee  Pat McGuire 703-209-5288 

1yr Trustee  Matt West 703-359-4652 

Program Directors 

Programs  Keith Morrison 703-304-8540 

Church  Mike Purtill 202-251-8424 

Community  Nelson Clinch 703-385-2146 

Council  John Eldred 703-932-1322 

Family  Pat Leffas  703-436-2717 

Youth  James Hogan 703-385-1292 

Committee Chairmen 

Charity  Mark Walther 703-766-5054 

Admissions  Joe Gesker  703-435-4811 

Retention Matt West 703-359-4652 

Culture of Life Mike Plumstead 703-250-2367 

Vocations  Jack Cotner 703-323-5785 

Budget & Fin.  Keith Morrison 703-304-8540 

Hall Manager Herb Zimmerman  703–385-9455 

Frat. Benefits Leo Durán 703-622-2068 

Ins. Promotion TBD  

Providence Hall Kitchen 703-385-8007 

Project Chairmen 

1st Deg. Team  Dennis Makurat 703-383-0233 

2nd Deg. Team  Dave Todd, Sr 703-352-2724 

Blood Drive  John Eldred 703-932-1322 

Bowling Team  Dave Whitcomb 703-591-7739 

Christmas Trees  Tim Tilson 703-273-9436 

Car Raffle Pat McGuire 703-209-5288 

Comedy Knight Greg Hartley 703-352-2797 
Email Updates Nelson Clinch 703-385-2146 

Fall Festival  Tim Hogan 703-385-1292 

Family Breakfast  Joe Monnin 703-266-9741 

 Tim Tilson  703-273-9436 

Food Drive  TBD TBD 

Fourth Deg.  Dave Todd, Jr 703-463-1499 

Fraternal Prayer Jack Cotner  703-323-5785 

Gray GOSTs  Larry Novack 703-978-6137 

KCIC  James Hogan 703-385-1292 

KOVAR  Herb Zimmerman  703–385-9455 
Newsletter  Joe Paratore 703-283-4515 

Night of Magic Pat Leffas 703-436-2717 

Parish Picnic  Tim Tilson + deputy 703-273-9436 

Right-to-Life  Mike Plumstead 703-250-2367 

Scout Troop  Roger Rosenberger  703-591-7750 

Scrip Sales Larry Novak 703-978-6137 

St. Patrick’s Party Dan & Mike Purtill 703-641-8948 

Giant, Safeway and Shoppers Food Warehouse 

Food Cards 

Buy Food - Buy Gift Cards — Support the Knights 
Food Gift Cards (AKA scrip) for Giant, Safeway and Shoppers Food Warehouse is sold by our council. 

Profits go toward the Scholarship funds and St. Leo’s PTO. Call Larry Novak at 703-978-6137 or 

email ZLRN01@AOL.COM for information. Available at Providence Hall every weekday at 3:00 PM or at meetings. 

 
How does it work? Father Diamond council buys food gift cards at a discount (5% for Giant and Shoppers Food Warehouse and Safeway). 

We sell them to anyone at face value. If you, your family, friends or neighbors shop at any of these stores you can help the Council raise 
money for our scholarship funds.  

How you can save even more by using Safeway food Gift Cards? 
Safeway sells gift cards for many stores (Home Depot, Kohls, Toys-R-Us, Bed Bath & Beyond, I-Tunes, Marriott, Best Buy, Barnes & 

Noble, Nordstrom, Sears, Macy’s, Old Navy, Southwest, etc.). They can be purchased using Safeway Scrip. Win – Win 

 

Knights of Columbus 

INSURANCE 
YOUR SHIELD FOR LIFE  

Leonardo (Leo) Duran 

Field Agent 

(703) 622-2068 

Leo.duran@kofc.org 

mailto:ZLRN01@aol.com
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www.6292.kofcva.org/ 
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